
HB 1323 

Do Pass 

Committee Members, 

I encourage you to give HB 1323 a DO PASS recommendation. A personal conviction against wearing a 

mask ought not to deprive an individual of any rights, but that is what is happening today. No law is 

perfect, no doctor is perfect, and no official is perfect. Leaving the choice to wear a mask as a matter of 

prudential judgement rather than coerced compliance protects the inalienable rights recognized by our 

founding fathers.  

I urge you to apply this appreciation to our present circumstances. We are in need of wisdom, 

leadership, and restraint. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Dan Bussian 

Cummings, ND 


